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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376
4th December 2019

Dear Parents & Carers

Further to our letter last week regarding parking in the village at drop and pick up time. The school office has again received a phone call from an upset village resident.

The resident had been trying to drive out of the village on their way to Woodbridge but found their way blocked by parked cars up the hill past the church!

We understand that spaces were available in the village hall car park; however, cars were parked on the side of the road down the hill!
We again request that parents please use the village hall car park.  Parking at the side of the road is both dangerous to other road users and pedestrians – parents who use the village hall car park have to walk down the hill with their children past the parked cars which means going into the middle of the road!
We ask that everyone parks safely and considerately to other road users, residents and parents alike.
We have also been asked to remind all parents not use any part of The Admirals Head car park.

We look forward to your co-operation in these matters.
Kind regards

Duncan
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